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To:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
From: Susanne Oehlschläger, DNB Representative 
Subject: Place as an RDA entity 
 
 
 
 
 
DNB thanks the JSC Places Working Group for this discussion paper. We agree in principle, and 
welcome in particular that the “larger place” should no longer be a part of the name of the place. 
 
We would like to point out that the paper is difficult to read as there is no numbering, and also a 
description of whether the examples belong to the general rule or the optional addition is missing.  


